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FROM: Laurie Kidwell, Supervisor

Food Protection Program

SUBJECT:  BlendTech Inc - RECALL [Food]

AFFECTED
PRODUCT: Uncle Buck's Fish Batter Mix - Original
SUMMARY: Unclassified Recall; The recall was initiated after BlendTech discovered product containing milk was
distributed in packaging that did not reveal the presence of milk.
The affected product is packaged in a 22 ounce, yellow plastic bottle with black cap, UPC 9222972528, and
marked with lot #09241505 on the bottom of the bottle.
The recalled Batter Mix was distributed in Bass Pro Shops stores nationwide and through mail order.
SUGGESTED
ACTION: Recommend notification of affected parties via phone, fax, or e-mail. Consumers who would like

replacement or have questions may contact the company at 1-844-265-7354 or at 1-316-941-9660, Monday
- Friday 8:00AM to 4:30PVI CST. Furthermore, if any recalled products are found, notify this office at 317-

233-8475. .

Recall -- Firm Press Release

FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms
involved as a service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse
either the product or the company.

Blendtech Issues Allergy Alert on Undeclared Milk Allergen in Uncle Buck's Fish Batter Mix - Original
FDA posts press releases and other notices of recalls and market withdrawals from the firms involved as a
service to consumers, the media, and other interested parties. FDA does not endorse either the product or the
company.

For Immediate Release

January 15, 2016
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Contact

Consumers

BlendTech Inc
1-844-265-7354
1-316-941-9660

Firm Press Release
View Product Photos

BlendTech Inc of Wichita, KS, is voluntarily recalling one lot of Uncle Buck's Fish Batter Mix - Original due to the
presence of an undeclared milk ingredient. People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of
serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume these products.

The recalled Batter Mix was distributed in Bass Pro Shops stores nationwide and through mail order.

The affected product is packaged in a 22 ounce, yellow plastic bottle with black cap, UPC 9222972528, and
marked with lot #09241505 on the bottom of the bottle.

No illnesses have been reported to date in connection with this problem.

The recall was initiated after BlendTech discovered product containing milk was distributed in packaging that did
not reveal the presence of milk.

Consumers who have purchased the affected product are urged to discard it. Consumers who would like

replacement or have questions may contact the company at 1-844-265-7354 or at 1-316-941-9660, Monday -
Friday 8:00AM to 4:30PM CST.
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Product Photos
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